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As we prepare to celebrate the achievements of our graduating students, we invite you-SCPA  faculty—to take part in one of the most meaningful traditions at Seneca

Polytechnic: joining the Platform Party at the Summer Convocation 2025.

Why Your Presence Matters

Convocation is more than a ceremony—it's a powerful moment of recognition, pride, and transition. For our students, seeing the faculty who guided and supported them

throughout their academic journey adds a deeply personal and memorable touch to the day. Your presence on stage is a symbol of their success and your commitment.

Event Details
  FASET Ceremony: Sunday, June 22 at 10:00 a.m.
  Location: Meridian Hall, Toronto

Regalia & Registration

Platform Party members wear a black gown and an academic hood representing their most recent post secondary institution. If you do not have a hood, Seneca will provide one

for you.

  Please register online by Thursday, May 29 to confirm your attendance and reserve your regalia.

Let’s Celebrate Together

Convocation is a celebration of shared success. Your guidance has helped shape the future of our graduates now, let’s celebrate that journey together.

We look forward to seeing you there!
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